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ABSTRACT 

At the individual project level, the program level and as an industry, raising standards in home 
performance contracting is at a critical juncture. Large scale government funds, such as ARRA 
grants, are spent, and our young industry is now expected to mature in the private home 
performance marketplace. During this session participants will learn about new energy auditing 
standards BPI released this year (ANSI/BPI-1200 and ANSI/BPI-1100), how they present 
opportunities for flexibility not found in the current Building Analyst standard, how they will be 
rolled out in the marketplace over coming months, and how they can impact home performance 
professionals and contractors, program administrators and implementers. 
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